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January 19, 2021

Ms. Linette Crouch, Clerk
City of Earlham

P.O. Box 518

140 S. Chestnut Ave
Eariham, 1A 50072-0518

Subject: 2021 Water Rate Increase

Dear Ms, Crouch:

This letter is to notify you and the City Council the District’s Board of Directors approved a $0.50 per
1,000 gallons increase in the bulk rate for water effective April 2021. The new rate will be $4.11 per
1,000 gallons.

Des Moines Water Works will be increasing their rate to the District in 2021 by 15%, so we have no
choice but to pass this cost on to you,

Warren Water District has seen a rise in the cost of chemicals, electricity, insurance, vehicle expense,
inventory costs and repairs over the last several years that also add to the rate increase. if there are any
questions please let us know.
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Stan Ripperger
System Manager
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